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VALENTINES DAY

*Valentine’s Day is coming up and we
are all excited for the day dedicated to
showing love. Please know that we love
your students and strive daily to create
positive meaningful educational
experiences for them, even on
Valentine's Day. We have seen that
schools can be easily inundated with
deliveries on Valentines Day. This can be
a major distraction for students and
teachers as well as a logistical
challenge for our two secretaries.
Because of that, we will not be
delivering Valentine gifts to students at
school. Please save any student
Valentine deliveries for outside of
school. If you choose to send something,
we will hold it in the office for your
student to pick-up after school. Thanks
for your understanding and support! 

In the coming week many students will have the opportunity to listen to the inspiring
picture book, What is Given from the Heart by Patricia McKissack. A community
creates and delivers love boxes to those in need. they are reminded that"what is
given from the heart reaches the heart. This year we have the opportunity to create
love boxes for refugees as well as donating much needed food items to Tabitha's
Way. Look for more information in next week's newsletter. The Love Box donations will
be accepted from February 14-29th.

FEB 9:    MID-TERM
FEB 13:  JR. HIGH COURSE 
             SELECTION (7TH) 2ND 
FEB 13:  FACULTY MEETING
FEB 14:  VALENTINE’S DAY
FEB 15:  PARENT TEACHER  
            CONFERENCES 4-8PM
FEB 19:  PRESIDENT’S DAY - NO 
            SCHOOL
FEB 22: DISTRICT BATTLE OF THE 
             BOOKS

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

CALENDAR ITEMS

LOVE BOXES - LIBRARY

The final parent-teacher conference for
this school year will be on February 15,
2024 from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm. Come
check in with your child’s teachers. This
conference will be held in teacher’s
classrooms so bring your child’s schedule -
teachers are looking forward to updating
you on the progress of your child! 

 


